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Full Text

The Permanent Forum recommends that the Commission on the Status of Women
organize a high-level interactive dialogue on the rights of indigenous women, to
coincide with the twenty-fifth anniversary of the Fourth World Conference on
Women, in 2020, to review progress made towards the Sustainable Development
Goals with a focus on linkages with the United Nations Declaration on the Rights
of Indigenous Peoples. The Forum invites Member States, in co operation with
indigenous peoples’ organizations and with the support of the United Nations
system, to conduct preparatory processes, with the full and effective participation
of indigenous women of all ages.
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